
Co-chairs Dembrow and Power, and members of the Joint Committee on Carbon Reduction, 
 
HB2020 is an opportunity for Oregon to make significant progress towards reducing our 
dependence on fossil fuels. 
 
We recognize that legislators must strike a balance but I urge you to enact the strongest 
possible measures to ensure that the true cost of fossil fuels is recognized and that funds are 
directed to ensure that those most vulnerable during the transition are protected.  
 
We, don't believe any industry should be allowed a permanent exemption. 
 
Thanks for addressing this critical issue, 
 
David Saul & Deborah Hebert  
285 East 47th Ave  
Eugene OR 97405 
 


